
TOWN OF CHARLOTTE HOUSE, VIRGINIA 

PUBLIC HEARING 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 20, 2014  

7:15 P.M. 

 

MINUTES 
 

A public hearing of the Charlotte Court House Town Council was held on Monday, October 20, 

2014 at 7:15 pm. The purpose of the meeting was to hear citizen’s comments regarding a request 

to change the zoning on a parcel of land owned by Rhonda Barksdale Algeier, M.D., identified 

as 038-A4-A- -43 on the tax map, from Agriculture (A-1) to Light Business (B-1), to allow for a 

medical facility/office..  

 

Mayor Walker called the public hearing to order. Council Members Andrews, Watkins and Jones 

were present. Council Members Haskins and Parsons were absent. 

 

With no comments or questions, the public hearing was closed. 

 

 

 

           

 ________________________________________ 

                      Stephen D. Walker, Mayor 

ATTEST: 

 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

      Karen K. Price, (Interim) Clerk of Council 

 


